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Joseph Vindigni

From: Bailey, Tony W <Tony.Bailey@ncdoi.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 2:15 PM
To: Chris R Hoffman
Cc: Whitfield, John; Joseph Vindigni
Subject: RE: [External] Northen Wake Station 5 closure

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
This is acceptable. Per our phone conversation, and since you are changing boundaries, I will need an updated 
shapefile to reflect the boundary changes. 
 
Thank you.  
 

Tony Bailey, NCAEM 
Division Supervisor Ratings/Inspections 
OSFM Fire and Rescue Services 
Region IV Manager Fire Programs/Outreach and Education 
National Fallen Firefighters Foundation   

 
North Carolina 
Office of State Fire Marshal 
1202 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-1202 
919.218.9694 

Be the change needed to prevent Line of Duty Deaths! 

 

 

From: Chris R Hoffman <chris.hoffman@wake.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 11:39 AM 
To: Bailey, Tony W <Tony.Bailey@ncdoi.gov> 
Cc: Whitfield, John <john.whitfield@ncdoi.gov>; Joseph Vindigni <Joseph.Vindigni@wake.gov> 
Subject: [External] Northen Wake Station 5 closure 
 
CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message 
button located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab. 

 
Tony, 
Hope you’re doing well! 
Just wanted to update you on something we’ve been pursuing.  
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Northern Wake station 5 has been unstaƯed for a long time. No units have responded from that station since our 
new CAD went live in May of 2019. 
Raleigh has recently done some parcel annexations creating a situation where there are only 27 parcels outside of 
5 miles from the other Northern Wake stations that rely on NW5 for inclusion inside the 5 mile area. 
All 27 of those parcels are within 5 miles of either Durham Highway station 2 or Western Wake.  
Our intent is to close NW5 permanently and we’re working on moving forward with that plan. 
 
Do you see any issues with this? 
What do you need from us to make sure all of our collective “t’s are crossed and I’s are dotted”? 
 
Thanks 
-Chris 
 

Chris HoƯman 
Systems Administrator 
Wake County Government 
Fire Services & Emergency Management  
chris.hoƯman@wake.gov 
919.856.5612 oƯice | 919.434.9683 mobile  
331 S. McDowell St, Raleigh NC 27601 
Wake.gov 
 
E-mail correspondence sent to and received from this address may be subject to disclosure under the 
North Carolina Public Records Act unless made confidential under applicable law.  


